
 

September, 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

Welcome to the 2nd Grade! We look forward to working with you to make this a 
productive school year. It is very important for your child to come to school prepared. 
Below is a list of supplies your child will need. Please LABEL the supplies with your 
child’s name and class. Please make sure all materials are set up in their pencil case. 
Each child has their own individual materials that will ONLY be used by THEM. 

1 personal pencil case with sharpened pencils and eraser 

1 box Crayola crayons (no more than 24) 

1 scissor 

1 glue stick 

1 personal box of tissues 

1 personal (fliptop) hand sanitizer 

2 container of Clorox disinfecting wipes 

3 hardcover marble notebooks – no spirals please- 

4 folders (1 red, 1 purple, 1 blue, 1 green, ) 

1- 2 gallon size Ziploc bags or 1 gallon 

1 white package of printing paper 

1-12 inch ruler with centimeters on the reverse side  

1-pack of expo markers with an eraser 

1 pair of headphones 

 

We look forward to meeting you in the near future. 

 Thank you for your support, 

The 2nd Grade Teacher’s of 201, 202, 203 and 204 


